
 
 

 
         

August 1, 2019 
 

Dear Parents,  

  

 The staff and I would like to welcome you to River Bend Elementary School 

for the 2019-2020 school year! 

Parents and students are invited to “Meet & Greet” staff on Friday August 23, 2019 

from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.  This will be an opportunity for students to find their 

classroom and meet their teacher. During this time, parents will have an 

opportunity to:  

• Pick up carpool tags  

• Receive bus route information 

• Register for the Raleigh Parks & Recreation Before/After school program 

• Join the River Bend Elementary PTA & purchase student agendas  

• Register or renew their WCPSS Volunteer status 

The first day of school is Monday, August 26, 2019 @ 8:45. 

School hours are from 9:15 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. Students who arrive to school after 

9:15 a.m. must be checked in by the parent, in the office to receive a tardy pass. 

Students may not enter the building before 8:45 a.m. unless they have paid to 

participate in the Early Arrival program with Raleigh Parks and Recreation. 

Bus route information can be obtained at www.wcpss.net. Teachers will have 

copies of bus routes available at the “Meet & Greet” event. Please examine the bus 

route carefully. All kindergarten and 1st grade students must have an adult present 

at the bus stop each afternoon, or the student will be returned to school. 

Again, welcome all River Bend Elementary school families. The staff and I are 

looking forward to greeting all our students on their first day of school! 

Sincerely, 

 

Gary Major Principal 
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